September 26, 2016

Cambria Township Supervisors
P.O. Box 248
Revloc, PA 15948

Re: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project — Ebensburg Station
Land Development Plan — Stormwater Management Consistency
Cambria Township, Cambria County, PA

Dear Township Supervisors:

The Township Engineer was requested to provide a stormwater management ordinance consistency letter for the above
referenced Land Development.

Summary of information provided for stormwater review is as follows:

Site Development Plan date of January 25, 2016.

Site Restoration and Post-Construction Stormwater Management Plan date of March 2016.
Erosion and Sedimentation Control Plan with date of March 2016.

Response to Comments dated May 13, 2016

Highway Occupancy Permit received September 22, 2016.

Wi 10 B

Acceptability of Compliance with the Stormwater Management Ordinance:

The information as listed above appears to be consistent with the provisions of the Cambria Township Stormwater
Management Ordinance. The owner will be responsible to implement the requirements of the Ordinance, PA DEP 25
Code Chapters 105 and 102, and the County Conservation District during construction.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at (814) 944-5035 or dbeyer@eadsgroup.com.

Sincerely,
The EADS Group, Inc.
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By: Daniel J. Beyer, P.E.

DJB

Copy: Tetra Tech, 301 Ellicott St., Buffalo, NY 14203 via email
Cambria Township Planning Commission via email
Gary Costlow, Solicitor via email
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